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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am excited to announce that we will be holding our Summer Disco on Friday 14th June. 
Once again Matt Healey a local DJ and radio presenter, will be providing the music and 
games for the night. There will be a charge of £3 per child. The disco will be open to all 
children from 4:30pm – 6:00pm.  
 
Doors will open at 4:30pm with £3 entry fee payable on arrival. 
 
Drinks and snacks will be priced at 50p or £1 each including, ice pops, ice-creams and 
lollipops to cool the children down whilst dancing the night away!  
 
If required, named purses/wallets can be handed in on arrival and then collected when 
children want to buy refreshments. 
 
At the end of the disco all children will be taken into their classrooms and then parents will 
be let into school via the front door.  
 
Parents and carers collecting from Year 1 and 2 will wait in the cloakroom area outside the 
classroom for children to be released.  
 
Children from all other year groups will be collected from the hall. There will be a lot of 
children to reunite with adults so please bear with us as we ensure they are all dismissed 
safely. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Mrs Gemmell  
 


